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Thank you for your message. 
 
I have since submitted an amended F1 report. 
 
Originally, I received an error message when listing my spouse, 
Tiffany Harms, on my initial filing. There is not much information to 
report, she only recently began Juno Collaborative and has taken on 
small clients due to balancing a startup while pregnant. The Spokane 
County parcel outlined in Mr. Morgan’s complaint is listed in her name 
because unfortunately I have received numerous credible threats over 
the years due to my work at Planned Parenthood. We put the house in 
her name hoping that it would make people less likely to physically 
show up to our home address. Evidently, after Facebook stalking my 
wife, Mr Morgan did just enable such activity before I was aware of my 
potential eligibility to apply for a modified F1 due to personal 
safety. 
 
As for Mr. Morgan’s additional questions about my role in other boards 
– mentioning 509 Forward specifically – I am not an officer on any 
other board than what was not disclosed on my F1. I had requested 
removal of myself as an officer of 509 Forward when I became a 
candidate but my understanding is they will be responding to his 
discursive complaint separately. 
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